November 7, 2005

Mayor Pat Somerville City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

Dear Mayor Somerville,

I regret to inform you that at this time I am not going to request reappointment to the Construction Board of Appeals. My decision to not request reappointment is entirely because of personal issues and nothing related to the City. I do want to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve the on this board and, I do look forward to continuing my community involvement in the future.

Sincerely

Mark K. Walterhouse

1616 Stonecrest

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48307